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  Runner Carl Deuker,2007-04-23 Living with his
alcoholic father on a broken-down sailboat on
Puget Sound has been hard on seventeen-year-old
Chance Taylor, but when his love of running leads
to a high-paying job, he quickly learns that the
money is not worth the risk.
  Spy Runner Eugene Yelchin,2019-02-12 In Spy
Runner, a noir mystery middle grade novel from
Newbery Honor author Eugene Yelchin, a boy
stumbles upon a secret that jeopardizes American
national security.
  The Happy Runner Roche, David,Roche,
Megan,2018-11-15 Is your daily run starting to
drag you down? Has running become a chore rather
than the delight it once was? Then The Happy
Runner is the answer for you. Authors David and
Megan Roche believe that you can’t reach your
running potential without consistency and joyful
daily adventures that lead to long-term health and
happiness. Guided by their personal experiences
and coaching expertise, they point out the mental
and emotional factors that will help you learn
exactly how to become a happy runner and achieve
your personal best.
  Woods Runner Gary Paulsen,2011-01-11 Samuel, 13,
spends his days in the forest, hunting for food
for his family. He has grown up on the frontier of
a British colony, America. Far from any town, or
news of the war against the King that American
patriots have begun near Boston. But the war comes
to them. British soldiers and Iroquois attack.
Samuel’s parents are taken away, prisoners. Samuel
follows, hiding, moving silently, determined to
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find a way to rescue them. Each day he confronts
the enemy, and the tragedy and horror of this war.
But he also discovers allies, men and women
working secretly for the patriot cause. And he
learns that he must go deep into enemy territory
to find his parents: all the way to the British
headquarters, New York City.
  Runner's World ,2008-06 Runner's World magazine
aims to help runners achieve their personal
health, fitness, and performance goals, and to
inspire them with vivid, memorable storytelling.
  Once a Runner John L. Parker,2009-04-07 The
undisputed classic of running novels and one of
the most beloved sports books ever published, Once
a Runner tells the story of an athlete’s dreams
amid the turmoil of the 60s and the Vietnam war.
Inspired by the author’s experience as a
collegiate champion, the novel follows Quenton
Cassidy, a competitive runner at fictional
Southeastern University whose lifelong dream is to
run a four-minute mile. He is less than a second
away when the turmoil of the Vietnam War era
intrudes into the staid recesses of his school’s
athletic department. After he becomes involved in
an athletes’ protest, Cassidy is suspended from
his track team. Under the tutelage of his friend
and mentor, Bruce Denton, a graduate student and
former Olympic gold medalist, Cassidy gives up his
scholarship, his girlfriend, and possibly his
future to withdraw to a monastic retreat in the
countryside and begin training for the race of his
life against the greatest miler in history. A rare
insider’s account of the incredibly intense lives
of elite distance runners, Once a Runner is an
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inspiring, funny, and spot-on tale of one
individual’s quest to become a champion.
  Runner Tracy Clark,2023-11-07 While searching
for fifteen-year-old Ramona Titus, who has run
away from her foster home, Black homicide cop-
turned-PI Cass Raines soon discovers that Ramona
is holding secrets dark enough to kill for and if
Cass can't find her first, she will have nowhere
left to run.
  The Maze Runner (Maze Runner, Book One) James
Dashner,2010-08-24 Book one in the blockbuster
Maze Runner series that spawned a movie franchise
and ushered in a worldwide phenomenon! And don’t
miss The Fever Code, the highly-anticipated series
conclusion that finally reveals the story of how
the maze was built! When Thomas wakes up in the
lift, the only thing he can remember is his name.
He’s surrounded by strangers—boys whose memories
are also gone. Outside the towering stone walls
that surround them is a limitless, ever-changing
maze. It’s the only way out—and no one’s ever made
it through alive. Then a girl arrives. The first
girl ever. And the message she delivers is
terrifying: Remember. Survive. Run. The Maze
Runner and Maze Runner: The Scorch Trials, and
Maze Runner: The Death Cure all are now major
motion pictures featuring the star of MTV's Teen
Wolf, Dylan O’Brien; Kaya Scodelario; Aml Ameen;
Will Poulter; and Thomas Brodie-Sangster. Also
look for James Dashner’s edge-of-your-seat
MORTALITY DOCTRINE series! Praise for the Maze
Runner series: A #1 New York Times Bestselling
Series A USA Today Bestseller A Kirkus Reviews
Best Teen Book of the Year An ALA-YASLA Best
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Fiction for Young Adults Book An ALA-YALSA Quick
Pick “[A] mysterious survival saga that passionate
fans describe as a fusion of Lord of the Flies,
The Hunger Games, and Lost.” —EW “Wonderful action
writing—fast-paced…but smart and well observed.”
—Newsday “[A] nail-biting must-read.” —Seventeen
“Breathless, cinematic action.” —Publishers Weekly
“Heart pounding to the very last moment.” —Kirkus
Reviews “Exclamation-worthy.” —Romantic Times
“James Dashner’s illuminating prequel [The Kill
Order] will thrill fans of this Maze Runner
[series] and prove just as exciting for readers
new to the series.” —Shelf Awareness, Starred
“Take a deep breath before you start any James
Dashner book.” —Deseret News
  Storm Runners (The Storm Runners Trilogy, Book
1) Roland Smith,2011-09-01 The first in a middle-
grade action-adventure series from Roland
Smith!Chase Masters and his father are storm
runners, racing across the country in pursuit of
hurricanes, tornadoes, and floods. Anywhere bad
weather strikes, they are not far behind. Chase is
learning more on the road than he ever would just
sitting in a classroom. But when the hurricane of
the century hits, he will be tested in ways he
never could have imagined.
  The Runner's Rule Book Mark Remy,Editors of
Runner's World Maga,2009-10-13 Every sport has
rules. Running is no exception. If you're curious,
just visit the Web site of USA Track & Field, the
sport's governing body, where you'll find detailed
dictates on everything from disqualification to
bib-number placement to the caliber of the
starter's pistol. But what about the everyday
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rules of running? The unspoken ones that pertain
to the lingo, behavior, and etiquette that every
seasoned runner seems to know and every newbie
needs to learn? Veteran runner Mark Remy and the
editors of Runner's World magazine provide answers
to these very questions and many more in The
Runner's Rule Book. With 100+ rules that cover the
basics of running, racing, track etiquette, and
apparel and gear, including hilarious running
commentary on running culture, The Runner's Rule
Book will be the reference guide you'll turn to
again and again for answers to your burning
running questions.
  Runner Patrick Lee,2014-02-18 Sam Dryden,
retired special forces, lives a quiet life in a
small town on the coast of Southern California.
While out on a run in the middle of the night, a
young girl runs into him on the seaside boardwalk.
Barefoot and terrified, she's running from a group
of heavily armed men with one clear goal—to kill
the fleeing child. After Dryden helps her evade
her pursuers, he learns that the eleven year old,
for as long as she can remember, has been kept in
a secret prison by forces within the government.
But she doesn't know much beyond her own name,
Rachel. She only remembers the past two months of
her life—and that she has a skill that makes her
very dangerous to these men and the hidden men in
charge. Dryden, who lost his wife and young
daughter in an accident five years ago, agrees to
help her try to unravel her own past and make
sense of it, to protect her from the people who
are moving heaven and earth to find them both.
Although Dryden is only one man, he's a man with
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the extraordinary skills and experience—as a
Ranger, a Delta, and five years doing off-the-book
black ops with an elite team. But, as he slowly
begins to discover, the highly trained
paramilitary forces on their heels is the only
part of the danger they must face. Will Rachel's
own unremembered past be the most deadly of them
all?
  Building a Better Runner Terry Hamlin,2019-09-03
Building A Better Runner is your ultimate guide to
distance running. Whether you are a teenager who
enjoys running the mile, a hobby runner who wants
to be fitter and faster, or a high-level athlete
aiming for Olympic gold, this book has training
tips and plans to suit your needs. There is a
specific way that the body improves. If the right
phases of training are used at the right times,
then an athlete (from a beginner or hobby runner
to an elite, high-level runner) can benefit from
this scheduling. By using a scientific method
developed by author and runner Terry Hamlin, this
book utilizes physiology, biochemistry, and
periods of stress and recovery to create the most
effective program for runners looking to better
themselves athletically. Hamlin wants runners to
understand how the body works on a kinetic and
cellular level. Additionally, he hopes to help
runners understand that it's possible to remove
your frustration with not improving and make the
sport of running an exciting, lifelong pursuit.
Are you ready to run the distance?
  Moon Runner Carolyn Marsden,2015-05-12 A quiet,
lyrical story that sensitively explores issues of
friendship and being true to oneself. — SCHOOL
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LIBRARY JOURNAL When Mina, a self-professed
girlie-girl, discovers that she excels at track,
her friends are as surprised as she is, especially
competitive Ruth. Even more surprising is the way
running seems to lift Mina up and make her happy.
When Coach chooses her to run the fifty-meter
against Ruth, Mina is torn. Should she slow down
and let Ruth hold on to the spotlight? Or let
herself soar? With subtlety and insight, Carolyn
Marsden explores the delicate subject of
competition between friends.
  The Born Again Runner Pete Magill,2016-10-09
From the lead author of Build Your Running Body
(“the best running book ever”—Runner’s World
founder Bob Anderson), a one-of-a-kind guide for
everyone who wants to run but feels they can’t As
a drug-addled young man, Pete Magill once found
himself in the ER, with his body telling him to
give up. Taking up running seemed impossible—but
he willed himself to do it anyway. Magill went on
to become one of the fastest masters runners ever,
and a sought-after coach. Over a glowing (albeit
hard-won) career, he has heard every excuse people
use to stop running or never start—from achy knees
and sore ankles, to advanced age and arthritis, to
too many cigarettes or years on the couch. In
every case, Magill’s best advice is to do what he
did: Run anyway—at a pace and mileage that work.
Through inspiration, science, and anecdote, Magill
gets runners out the door; through personal action
plans, he sets them on the right path; and through
the best exercises to protect and rehabilitate the
body, he keeps them going—showing a way forward
for new and sidelined runners who haven’t before
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realized how close they are to fun and pain-free
running!
  Runner William C. Dietz,2005 Jak Rebo, an
interstellar courier, is assigned the task of
delivering a future religious leader to his
people, a mission complicated by would-be
assassins and by a young woman possessing the
secret to instantaneous travel between star
systems.
  Runner's World Complete Book of Women's Running
Dagny Scott Barrios,2007-10-30 An updated guide
specifically aimed at the growing population of
women runners considers the challenges and
problems faced by women when running, from
clothing, injuries, safety, and nutrition to
running during pregnancy and menopause, and
includes expert advice on nutrition, weight loss,
body image, and more for women of all fitness
levels. Original.
  The Runner David Samuels,2012-03-05 The Runner
tells the remarkable true story of a teenage
drifter and petty thief named James Hogue who woke
up one cold winter morning in a storage shed in
Utah and decided to start his life anew. Re-
imagining himself as a self-educated ranch hand
named Alexi Indris-Santana who read Plato under
the stars and could run a mile in under four
minutes, Hogue applied and was accepted to
Princeton University, where he excelled
academically, made the track team, and became a
member of the elite Ivy Club. Echoing both The
Great Gatsby and The Talented Mr. Ripley, the
story of Hogue’s life before and after he went to
Princeton is both an immensely affecting portrait
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of a dreamer and a striking indictment of the Ivy
League “meritocracy” to which Hogue wanted so
badly to belong. Drawing elegant parallels between
Hogue’s ambitions and the American myth of self-
invention, while also examining his own uneasy
identification with his troubled subject, David
Samuels has fashioned a powerful metaphor for the
corruptions of the American dream, revealing
exceptional gifts as a reporter and literary
stylist.
  The Competitive Runner's Handbook Bob
Glover,Shelly-lynn Florence Glover,1999-04-01 For
both runners entering that first neighborhood race
and elite marathoners, trainers Bob and Shelly-
lynn Florence Glover's completely revised guide is
the book on training to compete. A book that's
already sold close to 200,000 copies, The
Competitive Runner's Handbook will now offer all
the latest information needed to design basic
training programs; special workouts to increase
strength, endurance, and power; schedules and
worksheets to develop individual goals; and
specifics on preparing for all kinds of races—with
an emphasis on the 10K and the marathon. Informed
by their over thirty years of coaching experience,
the Glovers give winning tips on alternative
training, footwear and diet, and common injuries
and illnesses, as well as sensible advice on
balancing running with work and home life.
  The Front Runner Patricia Nell Warren,1988
Harlan Brown is a tough, conservative track coach
hiding from his past at a small college. Billy
Sive is a brilliant young runner who is homosexual
and doesn't mind who knows it. When they fall in
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love, they enter a race against hate and prejudice
which takes them to the '76 Olympics and a
shattering, shocking conclusion. With 10 million
copies in 7 languages, this landmark classic is
the most popular gay love story of all time.
Wildcat Press presents the 20th Anniversary
Edition.
  The Runner's World Big Book of Marathon and
Half-Marathon Training Jennifer Van Allen,Bart
Yasso,Amby Burfoot,Pamela Nisevich Bede,Editors of
Runner's World Maga,2012-06-05 The first dedicated
book on marathon and half marathon training from
the renowned experts at Runner's World Runner's
World Big Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon
Training gives readers the core essentials of
marathon training, nutrition, injury prevention,
and more. The editors of Runner's World know
marathon training better than anyone on the
planet. They have spent the last few years
inviting readers to share the long, sweaty journey
to the starting line, putting themselves on call
to personally answer readers' questions 24/7. This
book includes testimonials from real runners, more
than 25 training plans for every level and
ability, workouts, a runner's dictionary, and
sample meal plans. Runner's World Big Book of
Marathon and Half-Marathon Training is a powerful
and winning resource—the ultimate tool kit for
anyone who wants to get from the starting line to
the finish line.

Thank you very much for downloading Runner.Most
likely you have knowledge that, people have look
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numerous times for their favorite books next this
Runner, but stop stirring in harmful downloads.

Rather than enjoying a fine book as soon as a cup
of coffee in the afternoon, on the other hand they
juggled with some harmful virus inside their
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an online entrance to it is set as public
appropriately you can download it instantly. Our
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subscribers 8
videos die
leidenschaft
für das was wir
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